
 

 
 

 

Centrebus 747 Monday                
31 July 2023 

 
Due to a road closure on North 

Street East in Uppingham, and the 
continued works on the A47, the 
above service will not be able to 

access Uppingham. 
 

The works on the A47 may carry 
on into Tuesday 1 August 2023.  

Please contact 
highways@rutland.gov.uk to 

confirm. 
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